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‘WELL DONE!’ to the following 
pupils who received special awards 

this week:

Foundation Stage – Amelia, Faith, Belle  

Year 1 – Xavier, Matthew, Maia 

Year 2 – Sophia, Honour, Jacob

Year 3 – Jessica, Arthur, Megan M

Year 4 – Isaac A, Ava, Charlie

Year 5 – Tom P, Daniel, Grace, Sam H

Year 6 – Hollie, Mia, Zoe

PRAYER

Lord God of heaven and earth,

You changed Saint Paul’s heart.

Change our hearts as well,

So that we can be your voice on this 

earth.

Through Jesus Christ we pray,

Amen.

Message from the Headteacher

It has been a quiet week at Holy Trinity. 

However, the children and teachers have 

been working very hard. As it is nearly half 

way through the academic year, Subject 

Leaders have started to monitor their 

curriculum areas. Mrs Butler McLees has 

monitored Computing in preparation for our 

Safer Internet Day on Tuesday 30th January, 

when we will be promoting the safer and 

positive use of digital technology.

Holy Trinity Active and Breakfast Club remains 

increasingly popular and both before and 

after-school sessions are almost full most 

days. Please could we ask that all children are 

booked into HT Active and Breakfast Club via 

the school office. If you want your child to 

have an ad hoc place please can you call the 

school office before 9.30am so we can 

arrange additional cover. If your child is 

unable to attend HT Active or Breakfast Club 

please can you let the school office know as 

soon as possible, so that we can offer their 

place to others. 

Finally we would like to welcome four Oxford 

Brookes B.A. students into school. They will 

be working alongside the teachers in Key 

Stage 2 for eight weeks. 

Wishing you all a relaxing weekend.



DATES FOF THE SPRING TERM

Monday 29th January Some children attending Gifted and talented Art 
Workshop at CNS (POSTPONED TO 5th FEB)

Tuesday 30th January PTA Meeting in school at 7.30pm

Wednesday 31st January Year 6 boys/girls netball tournament 3.00-4.45pm

Thursday 1st February Boccia Festival at Carterton 2.00-4.00pm (new)

Tuesday 6th February Father Hudson Assembly (new)

Wednesday 7th February Years 3/4 Balls Skills event at Chipping Norton 
Leisure Centre

Thursday 8th February Height and Weight Check for Reception Class and 
Year 6.  School finishes at 3.00pm for Half Term
Sports Club and H T Active will both be running as 
normal

Friday 9th February EXTRA INSET DAY FOR STAFF TRAINING

HALF TERM 12th – 16th February 2018

Monday 19th February Return to School

Friday 23rd February PTA Comedy Night Tickets now available from the 
school office.  Information attached to this 
newsletter

Tuesday 28th February Photos to be taken for Year 6 Memory Book

Tuesday 6th March Parents’ Evening 3.10 – 5.30pm

Thursday 8th March Parents’ Evening 3.10 – 6.00pm

Friday 9th March Mothers Day Assembly – Reception Class

Saturday 10th March KS1 Choir perform at Chipping Norton Music 
Festival (new)

Tuesday 13th March Years 3 & 4 perform at  CNMF Speech and Drama 
class (new)

Wednesday 14th March Year 1 at Dance Festival at the Chipping Norton 
Leisure Centre 1.15 – 2.45pm

Wednesday 21st March St Patrick’s Assembly – Year 2

Forest School Meeting for Year 1 parents at 
2.40pm (new)
Year 2 and 3 at Schoolympics at Chipping Norton 
Leisure Centre (1.15 – 3.30pm) 

Friday 23rd March Whole School Mass at 9.10am

Saturday 24th March First Confessions for children taking their First 
Holy Communion this year at 10.30 am

Monday 26th March Easter Labyrinth at St Mary’s Church
9.30 – 10.30am for Years 3 & 4

Tuesday 27th March Easter Labyrinth at St Mary’s Church
9.30 – 10.30am for Years 5 & 6

Thursday 29th March Finish for Easter holidays at 12.05pm
Return to School on Monday 16th April 2018




